west virginia department of environmental protection

Division of Water and Waste Management Austin Caperton, Cabinet Secretary
601 57" Street, SE dep.wv.gov
Charleston, WV 25304

Phone: 304-926-0495 / Fax: 304-926-0496

CATEGORICAL EXCLUSION
CE-WV-59 (amended)

DATE: February 24, 2020
To All Interested Parties:

In accordance with the State regulations found in Title 47, Series 31, "State Water Pollution
Control Revolving Fund", the Department of Environmental Protection has performed an
Environmental Review on the proposed project, as described below, and on the attached
Environmental Assessment:

City of Benwood

Phase 1A — Sewer Separation Project
SRF No. C-544531

(Official Project Name and Number)

City of Benwood
430 Main Street
Benwood, WV 26031

(Proj ect Applfcant)

City of Benwood
Marshall County, West Virginia

(Project Location, City, County, State)

$3,404,539

(Estimated Amended State Révol:fing Fund Financial Share)

$3,963,639/$3,963,639

(Estimated Amended Total Project Cost/Estimated Eligible Cost)

Promoting a healthy environment.
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City of Benwood
SRF No. C-544531

The review process indicated that either significant environmental impacts would not result from
the proposed action or significant adverse impacts have been eliminated by making changes in
the project. Consequently, a preliminary decision not to prepare an Environmental Impact
Statement has been made.

This action is taken on the basis of a careful review of the Environmental Information Document,
and other supporting data. These documents are on file in the West Virginia Department of
Environmental Protection office and are available for public review on request. Additional
copies of the Environmental Assessment will be made available, at cost, upon request.

It should be noted that this document will satisfy the NEPA requirements and Section 6 of the
SRF regulations and therefore a 30 day public comment period for this document is not required.
The Facility Plan shall be approved when this document is published.
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Katheryn Engery, Acting Dire
Division of Water and Wast




